
Dear Sirs 

 

On behalf of the committee members of the Central Ealing Resident’s Association (CERA) I write to 

give our wholehearted support for the Neighbourhood Plan. We have all read the Plan and 

submitted a lengthy letter commenting in detail on the draft Plan in the Summer. We now think that 

it is a very comprehensive document and contains a lot of sensible, practical policies. it provides 

many proposals for improving central Ealing and guidance for future new developments. 

 

Regards 

 

Stuart Morley 

Chairman of CERA 

 


